LEGAL NOTICE
CITY OF TUPELO


Sealed bids will be received in the Purchasing Office, 1st Floor of City Hall, P.O. Box 1485, Tupelo, MS  38802-1485; 71 East Troy Street, Tupelo MS  38804 until 10:00 am November 8, 2022 for the following:

Electric Line Right-of-Way Line Clearing Services
Bid # 2022-044WL

Official bid documents can be downloaded from www.tupelomsbids.com for a fee.  Should a bidder choose to submit a bid electronically in place of a sealed bid, it may be submitted at www.tupelomsbids.com. For any questions relating to the electronic bid process, please call PH Bidding Group at 662-407-0193.


CITY OF TUPELO
PURCHASING
Jennifer Shempert
662-841-6506
jennifer.shempert@tupeloms.gov

Please run the legal ad stated above on October 11, 2022 & October 18, 2022











